
 
 

Evergreen Elementary School 

Modernization and Addition 

SEPA Environmental Checklist 

Notice of Availability and Comment Period 

 
Notice of Availability and Comment Period on the SEPA Environmental Checklist for the Modernization 

and Addition of the Evergreen Elementary School located at 1311 172nd Street East, Spanaway 

Washington, including: 

• 8-10 New Classrooms 

• New Kitchen and Commons  

• Remodel of Administrative Areas  

• General Upgrade of Building Systems and Aesthetics 

• Frontage Improvements as required by Pierce County Planning and Public Works. 

 

The District’s SEPA Environmental Checklist is available for review on the District’s website at:  

(https://www.bethelsd.org/programs-departments/construction) or at the Bethel School District Annex 

Building, 5410 184th Street East, Puyallup WA 98375. 

                          

Written comments on the SEPA Environmental Checklist associated with the Evergreen Elementary 

Project must be submitted by 4:30 p.m., November 27, 2023 to:  

    Jeffrey Mann 
    Facilities Planner 
    Bethel School District 
    5410 184th Street East 
    Puyallup WA 98375 
    or 
    by email at: jemann@bethelsd.org  
 
If there are any questions regarding the Evergreen Elementary School Project, please do not hesitate to 
contact Jeffrey Mann, Facilities Planner, Bethel School District at 253-800-6776 or by email at 
jemann@bethelsd.org. 
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